
 

 

 

 

 

 

April 26, 2023 

 

 

Via email to blmccarty@tarrantcounty.com 

 

Ms. Barbara McCarty 

Tarrant Co. Medical Examiner’s Office 

200 Feliks Gwozdz Pl. 

Fort Worth, Texas 76104 

 

Re: Texas Forensic Science Commission (“Commission”) Laboratory Self-

disclosure No. 22.53: Tarrant County Medical Examiner’s Office (Latent 

Prints) 

 

Dear Ms. McCarty, 

 

 At its April 14, 2023, quarterly meeting, the Commission voted to take no further action 

on the referenced laboratory self-disclosure given the root cause analysis and corrective actions by 

the laboratory, including an independent review of all prior inconclusive results reported by the 

subject analyst. Please forward the results of the independent review when they are available.  

 

Thank you and please feel free to contact Commission staff with any questions or concerns. 

   

Sincerely, 

 

      

         Leigh M. Tomlin      

Associate General Counsel     
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